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The 36 session of the UPR

Statement in Liberia’s review session
Madame President

Sudan welcomes the delegation of Liberia to the 36 session of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their National report.  

Sudan welcomes the constructive engagement of  the Government of Liberia  with the human rights mechanisms , in particular we welcome the opening of the OHCHR office in Liberia, the launching of the Human Rights National Plan 2019-2024, and the launching of the pro- poor Agenda of October 2019.
Sudan would like to recommend the following:
1- To criminalize the Female Genital Mutilation (FGM) and scale up the awareness -raising campaigns on the physical and psychological harms of the practice.  
2- To provide the Independent National Commission of Human Rights with adequate resources in order to enable it to discharge its mandate in an optimum manner.

3- To Step up its efforts to fight poverty and hunger and to ensure providing education for all.
We wish Liberia every success in this review.   
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